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1. Tuition cost to attend one day per week is $235, and $465 to attend both days.   To enroll, the online registration must be completed by September 16th. Payment plan is available. If your child is withdrawn prior to the first class, you will be charged $50 as a cancellation fee.  
2. Enrollment into the language program is for the entire program.  Parents who wish to withdrawal their children after the first class will be charged for the entire program.  If we don’t receive the minimum of 7 registrations to run the program, you will be fully refunded. Children may switch from 1 day per week to 2 days per week. Children MAY NOT switch from 2 days per week to 1 day per week.
3. Classes will meet on the dates as designated on the language program calendar.  Please note that the calendar observes all Kilgour Elementary School holidays. (This is emailed with your confirmation of enrollment into the class.)  First day of classes will be the week of September 26th, 2016.   In the event school is cancelled or school is delayed, language classes will be canceled.  A make up day will be re-scheduled at the end of the session and parents will be notified.

4. For the student’s safety, parents must follow the safety procedures for the school.  More details will be sent prior to the first class.  Note:  Kilgour Elementary School is not responsible for students before class time. Class will begin promptly at 8:10 a.m.  Tardy students are disruptive to the class.  Please be on time!

5. All the students from grades K-4 can enroll in the Spanish classes. No prior Spanish experience is required. Children with prior experience will be introduced to new concepts.
6. Students who do not follow appropriate school behavior guidelines may be dismissed from the program. Refunds will not be given.

7. Food allergies or other medical conditions should be noted on the registration form.  Please note: CSA staff CANNOT administer medication or epi pens.  
8. If a child requires special educational assistance, it will be the parent’s responsibility to pay for the additional help during the language program.

9. We encourage parents to attend classes and observe the material their child is learning.  We have an open-door policy and always welcome parent involvement and feedback.

10. Classes are not a good fit for children who are bilingual in Spanish.  Please contact CSA to find out about alternative learning opportunities if your child already speaks Spanish.  

